
 

 
 

Council News, April 28, 2014 
 

Healthy Communities Initiative 
Kerri Wall, Community Health Facilitator, outlined the Healthy Communities Initiative sponsored by Interior Health.  
The initiative includes elements such as physical activity, healthy eating, tobacco reduction, healthy built environments, 
and priority populations.  Ms. Wall invited Council to promote healthy lifestyle in Elkford, in partnership with Interior 
Health. 
 
Lilac Terrace Expansion Project 
Council expressed their willingness to provide in-kind support for fundraising efforts for the Elk Valley Seniors Housing 
Society, to provide a 12-unit expansion of the Lilac Terrace in Sparwood. 
 
Mining Week Luncheon 
Available Council members will attend the Mining Week Luncheon at the Sparwood Chamber of Commerce, with MLA 
Bill Bennett in attendance, on May 9

th
. 

 
Bylaws 
The District of Elkford adopted the 2014 – 2018 Five Year Financial Plan Bylaw No. 757, 2014.  This bylaw 
incorporates the strategic direction outlined in the Official Community Plan. 
 
Tax Rate Bylaw No. 758, 2014 received its first three readings.  This bylaw will levy tax rates for Municipal, Hospital 
and Regional District purposes for the District of Elkford for the Year 2014. 
 
All bylaws may be viewed in their entirety on the District’s website www.elkford.ca . 

http://www.elkford.ca/

